
                                                                                                        October 16, 2019
To whom it may concern:
　     　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　

                             Notification for Typhoon “Hagibis” Effects

  We, Yuki Gosei Kogyo Co., Ltd, would notify the following information regarding 
the impact on our Joban Factory located in Iwaki City, Fukushima Prefecture, 
Japan.

1. Our current situation
  Fortunately the employees and their families were unwounded and our facilities    
avoided extensive damage, however they were flooded partially by the rains and 
the production equipment, packaging material, etc. got wet. It is expected that it 
will take around a week to restart the production.
  On the other hand, there is no damage to the warehouses , so there is no obstacle 
to ship our products out.
  At present, we are eagerly proceeding with confirmation and preparations for 
resuming the production and will continue to make our efforts to meet your 
expectation.

2. Impact on business performance
  Now we are investigating the impact on business performance affected by this 
typhoon, and if necessary we will release the further information.




